RFP OPENING THURSDAY AUGUST 17, 2022 AT 11:00 A.M. TOWN HALL

TANTRAMAR RFP NO. 2023-07

CANTEEN/BAR SERVICES TANTRAMAR VETERANS MEMORIAL CIVIC CENTRE

In attendance was Assistant Clerk Becky Goodwin, Director of Active Living & Culture Matt Pryde and Assistant Treasurer Elizabeth Hartling.

Becky noted that the time was now 11:00 a.m. and that no additional RFP's would be accepted.

There was no addendum issued for this RFP.

Becky asked if anyone wanted to withdraw their RFP at this time. None were withdrawn.

Becky opened the RFP box, which contained one (1) RFP document.

An RFP document was received and posted from the following:

POSTED

1. Heather Wells

Becky noted that the RFP would be reviewed.

Respectfully submitted,

Becky Goodwin, Assistant Clerk